Katy Nomura

From: Emily Sprugasci

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 11:27 AM
To: Katy Nomura

Cc: Nancy Rollett

Subject: Case Manager proposal

[EXTERNAL SENDER]

Hi Katy,

LGS Recreation continues to prioritize the Case Manager position as an important collaborative community
benefit. After continued consideration and evaluation, LGS Recreation will allocate 10k of Pellerin funds to
support the effort. This amount allocation will be for the current budget cycle, not to exceed June 30, 2025. It
is our hope and intention that LGS Recreation and the Town of Los Gatos collaborate in this process to secure
this trial position, a non-medical Case Manager as proposed.
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